
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 6/5/2014 11:49:29 AM 
To: elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Discuss Status of PG&E Distribution Records 

Liza 

When we came in for the Carmel meeting Monday, you mentioned you'd like to have a 
focused discussion about the status of PG&E distribution records. Sumeet and Paul Caffery 
will be the leads on this, and here are some dates when they are available: 

Thursday, 6/19 from 1:00-2:00 

Monday, 6/23 from 4:00-5:00 

Friday, 6/27 from 3:00-5:00 

Monday, 6/30 from 4:00-5:00 

We are assuming the meeting happens in San Ramon, but if that doesn't work for you, we can 
adjust. 

Let me know if any of these dates work. 

Thanks! 

Laura 

SB GT&S 0266473 
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Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 

SB GT&S 0266474 


